
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About the program 
 

TheirCare provides adventurous and stimulating Before & After School Care Programs in a safe 
environment for all children. During sessions children develop life skills, friendships, confidence, 
and creativity through play. 

 

Ardmona Primary School has partnered with TheirCare to provide this service to your 
school commencing Term 1 2022. We would like to welcome you to a Parent Information 
Evening on Friday 26th November 2021 at 6:00pm via WebEx so we can answer all your 
questions. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ardmona Primary School OSHC  

Parent Information Evening 


